[ am pleased to convey my warmest greetings and
best wishes to everyone attending the official inauguration gala of
Africanadian Mediation and Community Services (AMCS).

This special event offers a wonderful opportunity to
showcase the programs and services that AMCS will provide to the
African and Caribbean communities of Toronto and area. It is my
hope that this organization will foster fellowship among
Canadians of African and Caribbean descent while at the same
time contributing to a strong and harmonious Canada.

Please accept my sincere congratulations, as well
as my best wishes for every success in the years to come.
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